
 

 

 

 

Date:  May 7, 2018 

Time:  3:30 – 5:00 p.m. 

Location: LC 51 
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Academic Affairs Management Gary Prichard A A A A A P A 

Business SLO Coordinator Mark Fronke P P P P P P P 

Counseling SLO Coordinator Jan Connal P A P P A A A 

CCFF Faculty Pauline Acosta P A P P A A A 

Counseling Faculty Traci Ukita  P P P P A A P 

Curriculum Faculty Carrie Edwards A A A A A A A 

DSPS Faculty Steven La Vigne P P P A P P P 

Faculty Senate Faculty Michelle Lewellen P A P P P P A 

Fine Arts & Comm. Faculty Sergio Teran  P P P P P P P 

Health Occupations Faculty Ann Voorhies P A P P P P A 

HPEDA Faculty Jennifer O’Connor  P P P P P P P 

HSS Faculty 
Jaclyn Ronquillo-
Adachi P P P P P P A 

Liberal Arts Faculty Lee Anne Mcllroy  A A P A A P A 

Library/LRC Faculty Lorraine Gersitz P P P P P P A 

SEM Faculty Chace Tydell P P P P P P P 

Technology Faculty Chuong Vo P P A P P P P 

IERP ACCME Kristi Blackburn A P P P A P A 

SEM ACCME Connie Boardman A A P P A A A 

Student Services ACCME Terrie Lopez A P P P A P A 

Student Services Administration Kim Westby A A A A A P A 

CSEA Classified Vacant A A A A A A A 

ASCC Student Tania Martin  A A A A P P P 

SLO Committee Minutes  



 Summary of Discussion  
 

Meeting Called to Order SLO Coordinator, Mark Fronke, called the meeting to 
order at 3:39 P.M. 
 

Approval of Minutes  Quorum not met 
 

Chairs Counsel Presentation Mark Fronke stated that he urged the Counsel to assess 
as much as possible, and that the presentation went well. 
 

Year-end report to Faculty Senate Mark Fronke presented an SLO Committee Memo to be 
given to the Faculty Senate. It includes an overview, 
assessment of 2017-2018 goals, and future goals for the 
committee. 
 

SLO Assessment Performance Reports 
for 2014-2017 Update 

Department, division and college reports have been 
finalized and posted online. 
 

SLO Extravaganza 
1. Survey Results 

 

Results of the survey showed that the keynote speaker 
received positive feedback. Respondents generally gave 
negative feedback to the eLumen Workshop.  
 

Planning for 2018-2019 There was a discussion regarding moving meetings to 3 
p.m., and meeting only once per month. 
 

Items from the floor 
 
 

None 

Meeting Adjourned  SLO Coordinator, Mark Fronke, adjourned the meeting at 
4:15 P.M.  
 

 


